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Public Hearing-Purchase of County Lands at Auction-June 8, 2021 

 

Public Hearing-Purchase of County Lands at Auction 
June 8, 2021, 5:30 p.m. 
Via Videoconference 

 
 

Present: Supervisor Neil Bettez, Councilman Julie Seyfert-Lillis, Councilwoman Alex Baer.  

Absent: Councilman Dan Torres, Councilman David Brownstein. 

 

At 5:33 p.m. a motion was made by Supervisor Bettez to open the Public Hearing on the purchase of 

county lands at auction. Seconded by Councilwoman Seyfert-Lillis, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  

 

Councilwoman Baer indicated that she had been contacted by a couple of property owners that were 

interested in 1 or 2 of the parcels. Supervisor Bettez indicated that the Town Board does not want to 
purchase the land if any of the neighbors want it.  

 

A resident (AJ) whose property abuts the 29.2 acre parcel on N. Ohioville indicated he was 

interested in purchasing the property.   
 
A motion was made by Supervisor Bettez to withdraw the Town’s request to purchase the 29.2 acre 

parcel from the County. Seconded by Councilwoman Baer, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 

At 5:54 p.m. the meeting was adjourned.   
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 

 
Rosanna Rosenkranse 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 


